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Betty Foy Sanders Department of Art, Georgia Southern University 

Dear <<First Name>>,  

 

On behalf of everyone at the Betty Foy Sanders Department of Art (BFSDoArt), I'd like to thank you 

for taking time to speak with us during Georgia Southern University's Open House on Saturday, 

February 4 – it was a pleasure meeting you!  

 

We are committed to offering quality undergraduate and graduate degree programs that prepare 

students to become professional artists, art historians and designers. 

 

As an accredited member of the National Association of Schools of Art and Design (NASAD), we 

offer a comprehensive curriculum encompassing the practical, theoretical and historical aspects of 

the visual arts. 

 

What does our NASAD accreditation mean for you? To be accredited, we must adhere to guidelines 

set by NASAD. That means we provide smaller class sizes, offer professional-grade equipment and 

our curriculum is top-notch – among other things.  

 

We have a remarkable history at Georgia Southern and take great pride in the accomplishments of 

our alumni and in the promise of our current students. Perhaps even more so, we cherish the active, 

collaborative community both faculty and students create daily throughout the department as we 

pursue our professions with enthusiasm. 

  

I wanted to take a moment to share some of the resources we have online.   

 Degree Programs 

 Course Offerings & Descriptions 

 Faculty Profiles 

 Foundations Program 

 Academic Advising & Career Center 

 Minors 

 Betty Foy Sanders 

Our network is ambitious. Faculty, students and alumni are continually completing research, 

receiving accolades, traveling to teach abroad or exhibiting their artwork all over the world! Be sure 

to view our department's successes. 

  

Feel free to contact me should you have any questions regarding the 

BFSDoArt: art@georgiasouthern.edu. 

http://nasad.arts-accredit.org/
http://class.georgiasouthern.edu/art/academics/degree/undergraduate-degrees/
http://class.georgiasouthern.edu/art/academics/course-descriptions/
http://class.georgiasouthern.edu/art/faculty/
http://class.georgiasouthern.edu/art/academics/foundations/
http://class.georgiasouthern.edu/art/students/advising/
http://class.georgiasouthern.edu/art/academics/degree/minors/
http://class.georgiasouthern.edu/art/about/sanders/
http://class.georgiasouthern.edu/art/tag/success/
mailto:art@georgiasouthern.edu?subject=Email%20Inquiry


 

Sincerely,  

Robert Farber 

Chair, Betty Foy Sanders Department of Art 

 

LEARN MORE ABOUT PROGRAM OFFERINGS 

SOAR 

Have you decided to make Georgia Southern your college destination? SOAR, Southern’s 

Orientation, Advisement, and Registration, is required for all new undergraduate students. At SOAR 

you’ll be able to: 

 Meet with your academic advisor and register for classes 

 Learn how Georgia Southern differs from your previous school 

 Discover campus resources and student life opportunities 

 Develop skills to succeed at Georgia Southern 

And also get answers about: 

 Professors’ expectations 

 Which classes transfer to Georgia Southern 

 Academic advisement and registration 

 On-campus living and off-campus housing 

 Campus activities and organizations 

You'll also have a great time getting to know your new classmates! Sign up! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

#BFSDoArt 

    

Helpful Links 

Learn More About Georgia Southern → 

Check Your Admissions Status → 

Tuition Calculator → 

Financial Aid → 

Accepted Student Checklist → 

Residency → 

College Portrait → 

Visit Statesboro → 

Freshman Art 
Scholarship 

DEADLINE EXTENDED!  

Applications due no later than 

Sunday, February 26 at 4 p.m.  

 

Betty Foy Sanders Incoming 

Freshman Scholarship  

Visual Arts 

ELIGIBILITY: Declared Art History, 

Graphic Design, or Studio Art Major 

APPLY 

http://class.georgiasouthern.edu/art/academics/degree/undergraduate-degrees/
http://admissions.georgiasouthern.edu/orientation/
http://admissions.georgiasouthern.edu/orientation/soar/reservation/
http://admissions.georgiasouthern.edu/eagleinfo
https://my.georgiasouthern.edu/portal/admissions/index.php
http://www.collegeportraits.org/GA/GSOU/estimator/agree
http://em.georgiasouthern.edu/finaid/
http://admissions.georgiasouthern.edu/accepted-student-checklist
http://admissions.georgiasouthern.edu/programs/residency
http://www.georgiasouthern.edu/collegeportrait
http://www.visitstatesboroga.com/
http://class.georgiasouthern.edu/art/files/BFSDoArt-Incoming-Freshman-Application.pdf
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